Ham, lies



## READING PUBLIC SCHOOLS

## **ADMINISTRATION OFFICES**

Harry K. Harutunian, Ph.D. Superintendent

82 Oakland Road, Post Office Box 180 Reading, Massachusetts 01867-0280

Telephone 781-944-5800 Fax 781-942-9149 Dennis A. Richards
Associate Superintendent

July 1, 2002

Ms. Linda Phillips 42 Willow Street Reading, MA 01867

Dear Ms. Phillips,

I am in receipt of your letter of June 20, 2002. In your letter you request the following:

Would you be so kind as to provide me with a copy of that information confirming your statement that the \$300,000-\$400,000 for extraordinary site costs was approved? Also, you mentioned that we were now in jeopardy of loosing that waiver – any correspondence that you have that documents this issue would be appreciated.

Please be advised that no documentation on this matter exists to my knowledge. The information I mentioned has been obtained through meetings and telephone conversations with the architect.

If you have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Harry K. Harutunian, Ph.D. Superintendent of Schools

CC: Reading School Committee